= PECO.

An Exelon Company

Legal Department
2301 Market Street / S23-1
Philadelphia, PA 19103

Direct Dial: 215.841.6863

May 14, 2018

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Commonwealth Keystone Building

400 North Street, 2nd Floor

Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re:  Cynthia Randall & Paul Albrecht v. PECO Energy Company
Docket No. C-2016-2537666 - No Exceptions

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

On March 20, 2018, the Commission issued the Initial Decision in this matter. By Secretarial
Letter issued on April 27, 2018, the Commission stated that Exceptions, if any, must be filed by
May 14, 2018.

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Commission that PECO is not filing exceptions to the
Initial Decision in this matter.

Very truly yours,

i fopdt & ol i

Ward L. Smith
Counsel for PECO Energy Company
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Enclosures

c¢: Honorable Darlene D. Heep, ALJ
Certificate of Service
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BEFORE THE
PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

Cynthia Randall & Paul Albrecht
v. : Docket No. C-2016-2537666

PECO Energy Company
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I, Ward L. Smith hereby certify that [ served a copy of PECO Energy Company’s “No

Exceptions” Letter upon all interested parties via email and overnight delivery mail to:

Ed Lanza, Esquire
The Lanza Firm, LLC
P.O. Box 61336
Harrisburg, PA 17106

Stephen G. Harvey, Esquire
Steve Harvey Law, LLC
1880 John F. Kennedy Blvd.
Suite 1715

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dated: May 14, 2018

Lo F

Ward L. Smith e
Counsel for PECO Energy Company

2301 Market Street, S23-1

Philadelphia, PA 19103

Phone: (215) 841-6863

Fax: 215.568.3389
Ward.Smith@exeloncorp.com
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